
901 Page Ave 

Fremont, CA 94538 

January 20, 2022 

Dr. Steven Cliff  

Deputy Administrator  

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 

1200 New Jersey Avenue, S.E.  

Washington, D.C. 20590  

Re: Tesla, Inc. Address Change 

Dear Dr. Cliff, 

Pursuant to the requirements of 49 C.F.R. Part 566, please be aware that Tesla, Inc. has changed its 

corporate address effective January 20, 2022. Going forward, all communications and correspondence 

should be addressed to 13101 Tesla Road, Austin, Texas 78725. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at dkim@tesla.com. 

Sincerely, 

David Kim  

Corporate Counsel, Regulatory 
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